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NASSAU COUNTY CHIEF CLERK RECEIVES PATRIOT AWARD 

KATHRYN DRISCOLL Hopkins, Chief Clerk of the Nas• 

sau County Supreme Court was honored on May 21 

with the Patriot Award presented by the Employer 

Support of the Guard and Reserve (ESGR). The award 

honors Individual supervisors for their support of 

Nallonal Guard and Reserve employees by promot• 

Ing supportive work environments through out• 

reach, recognition and educational opportunities. 

Ms. Hopkins was nominated by Sergeant First Class 

Christopher Norman, a court assistant 1n the Nassau 

County Supreme Court, who is presently deployed 

with the 310th Military Police Battalion, Guantanamo 

Bay Detention Group. Pictured Left to right are Judge 

Stephen Bucarla, Justice or the NYS Supreme Court 

and Brigadier General, NY Guard (Ret.); Judge Edward 

McCaibe, former Administrative Judge of Nassau 

County and current special counsel at Sahn, Ward 

Coschlgnano; awardee Kathryn Driscoll Hopkins; 

Linda D'Agostino, ESGR Military Outreach Coordina­

tor, Steven Leventhal, President, Nassau County Bar 

Association, and Judge David Goodsell, Presiding 

Judge or the Nassau County Veterans Court. 


